
Is your child going to grade 7 in 2020?
 

The transition from primary to high school can be a big deal for a
young person.  It often coincides with important social, emotional and
physical changes in an adolescents' life. These changes are
sometimes difficult for a young person and their family to manage.

 
Do you know what services are out 

there to support young people?
 

Pulse Youth Health South is part of the Tasmanian Health Service 
and offers support for young people aged 12 to 24 for 

anything related to health and well-being.
 It's is a free service and you can drop in without an appointment.

Open session at Pulse

 Want to find out more?  Come along to a 1/2 hour information session
designed for parents and caregivers.

 Thursday 14 November at 11 am and 5.30 pm
 Friday 15 November 2.00 pm

Glenorchy Health Centre 
404 Main Road Glenorchy. Entrance off Barry Street

For more information phone 6166 1421 or email pulse@ths.tas.gov.au


